
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

TREE TRIMMING 

DATE:  THURSDAY, MAY 22, 2025 

 

 

O&A Landscaping will be here on Thursday, May 22nd      

to start the yearly tree trimming. 

Please be cautious when driving in the community           

due to work being done. 

During this project you maybe required to park in a         

guest spot while working in your area. 

Thank you in advance for your patience during 

                this yearly project. 

 


